FROM THE : THE UNIVERSITY,

PROFESSOR OF SPANISH. LIVERPOOL

e Jth Septewber, 195 4

Dear Russell-Gabbett,

T have just come back from a visit to Spain and
reglise that I have not yet answered your letter of some months ago about
the possibility of forming some kind of Society to further Anglo-Catalan studies.
As you will know, I am personally interested in thig matter and shall be
glad to give you any support whiech I can. You probably are aware that
arrangements are going ahead for the formation of an Association for teachers
ft of Spanish and I am very anxious that this should be extsnded to include
5;Cata1an as well as Portuguese and Latin-American. _I think that this ig an
Limportant matter and hope that any arrangements for an Anglo-Catalan
Assoclation will not conflict with it. It is very important that we should
preach to the unconverteds.

Yours sineerely,

Moder fa .




